Welcome

We would like to welcome all of our visitors here today. We hope your visit draws you closer to Jesus, your best friend.

Front Entry Work

Thank you for your patience while we are reconstructing our front entrance.

Pre-Nominating Committee

See bulletin for the names of those serving on this committee.

Prayer Chain

Our prayer chain will be restarting. For prayer needs please send texts to Dennis or Crystal.

Thank you

Thank you to all of you for the prayer and financial support of out school 6-8th graders on their recent History Trip. It was a wonderful experience for all.

Landscaping Help

Thank you to all of you who have been faithfully taking care of your zones here at the church. With Spring here, we need your help more than ever to keep up on things.

School Constituency Meeting

Tomorrow - April 27th at 2:00 pm in the school gym.

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 5-9th is the official Teacher Appreciation Week.

Church Campout

June 20-22 will be our church campout. Please see foyer for registration forms.

Women's Ministry Events

Please see the bulletin for the women's retreat information at Milo Academy May 30-31st.